Sent: 25/02/2025 10:47:47 AM
Subject: DA2024/1216

Dear Council,

| support DA2024/1216 for the proposed upgrades to North Harbour Marina. This is a well-considered plan that improves
access, safety, and functionality while remaining environmentally responsible.

One of the major benefits is the removal of old swing moorings, which currently contribute to congestion in the area.
Replacing them with a clear, dedicated navigation channel will improve safety for all water users, from recreational boaters to

kayakers and paddleboarders.
Additionally, the marina reconfiguration makes better use of the existing space without expanding further into the bay.

This proposal strikes the right balance between upgrading marine infrastructure and maintaining the character of North

Harbour. | encourage its approval.
Adam Bloomfield
60/268 Johnston Street Annandale



